
With the approaching Tropical Storm Laura Texarkana College has 
made the decision to cancel all on campus classes for Thursday and 
Friday.  Dr Jason Smith announced on Wednesday Morning that 
out of an abundance of caution the school will move all classes 
online to keeps students out of harm’s way during the storm.  With 
so many students traveling long distance in some cases it was not 
worth the risks to put student on the road a potentially dangerous 
time.  Only essential employees will be on campus Thursday and 
Friday.  Security, IT, and maintenance. All others will work from 
home.


